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Reference: Not-INC-2023-0004       27 January 2023 

Dear Madam/Sir,   

I am sending a follow-up to my message of 20 January on behalf of the Chair of the INC to develop a 

legally binding instrument on plastic pollution, including in the marine environment. Please be informed 

that due to demand from stakeholders, we have added a second stakeholder webinar. 

Webinar 1:  31 January 2023, from 16:00-17:30 EAT (+3 GMT). You can find the pre-registration link for 

the meeting here.  

Webinar 2:  2 February 2023, from 16:00-17:30 EAT (+3 GMT). You can find the pre-registration link for the 

meeting here.  

To proceed with registration please click on "Register" under "Event Status"; you will receive the webinar 

link with the confirmation of registration. 

The purpose of these webinars is to provide the space for interested stakeholders to present the main 

ideas and concepts from their written submissions regarding the options for elements towards an 

international legally binding instrument, to be considered at the INC 2.  The session will be exclusively 

dedicated to interventions from stakeholders.   

The list of presenting stakeholders is published on the meeting page under the events tab: 

https://www.unep.org/events/conference/second-session-intergovernmental-negotiating-committee-

develop-international.   

Please note that the webinar will be in English only, and no simultaneous translation will be provided. The 

recordings of these webinars will be available on the INC website following the event for those who are 

unable to join. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Signed 

 

Jyoti Mathur-Filipp 

Executive Secretary 

Secretariat for the INC on Plastic Pollution 


